
 

 

 
 

STANDING COMMITTEE ON PRIVATE BILLS 

SEVENTH REPORT 
 

 

Mr. Kirsch, Chair of the Standing Committee on Private Bills, presented the Seventh Report of 

the said committee which is as follows: 

 

Your committee has considered the following Bill and has agreed to report the same without 

amendment: 

 

 Bill No. 904 – The Orange Benevolent Society Amendment Act, 2010 

 

And further, that the fees less the cost of printing be remitted to the petitioners for Bill No. 904. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
       ___________________________ 

       Delbert Kirsch 

       Committee Chair 

 

 

May 10, 2010 


